Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L

Subject: FOIA "Corrected" Email

From: Matthews, Delores R <Delores.Matthews@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 9:13 AM

To:

Cc: Cartledge, Wendy B <Wendy.Cartledge@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-
Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; Goodell, Brian S <Brian.Goodell@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Subject: FOIA "Corrected" Email

Good morning Mr. Frazier,
We are in receipt of your FOIA on the Bluffton Coach matter and wanted to give you an update. We are in the

process of getting all the “public” documents you have requested and will be submitting response to you as soon
as this task is completed. Thank you and have a great day!

Kindest regards,

Dee Matthews

Public Information Coordinator
Beaufort County School District
Delores.Matthews(@k12.sc.us




